
Butler 6th Grade Promotion Party!

Dear Parents,

It’s hard to believe the time has come for our 6th graders to leave Butler and move on to Unami Middle School.  But 
before our Butler Bears leave us, let’s give them one last party to celebrate their accomplishments.

On Monday, June 4th (rain date is Thursday June, 7th) the PTO is sponsoring a party for all 6th grade students.  Parent 
drop off is 5:00 pm and pick up is 8:00 pm at CAMP AMERICA, located at 341 Lower State Road, Chalfont.

The party is free for all Butler 6th grade students.  We will be taking over the summer camp for a fun-filled evening.  
Students will be treated to a BBQ dinner: hot dogs, hamburgers, macaroni salad, potato salad, watermelon, chips, 
soda, lemonade, iced tea, bottled water, and cake.  (vegetarian and gluten free options available upon request)

Students will have access to Basketball Courts, Softball Fields (bring glove), Soccer Fields, Volleyball Courts, 
*Swimming Pool (w/ lifeguards), Boating (paddle boats and fun-yaks) w/ lifeguard, *Tennis Courts, *Street Hockey, 
and the Covered Pavilion.  *Bring your own equipment.  Swimsuits ONLY, no cut-offs or shorts for swimming.

We look forward to this exciting night of well deserved fun and thank the PTO for generously sponsoring this event 
for our kids.  Please contact us with any questions.  We look forward to seeing you on June 4th!

Amy Polis and Natalie Ryan  (Amala5@aol.com / Natryan@aol.com)

Student Name: _______________ Emergency Contact Name: ______________
Food Allergies

Teacher: _______________ Relationship: ______________

Attending: YES  /  NO Phone: ______________
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